

The Thornton Times

Autumn Term

www.thornton.bham.sch.uk

18th December 2015

Dear everyone!

We have reached the end of an eventful and busy term! This week we have enjoyed sharing Christmas activities together. Years 4, 5, and 6 ventured to the theatre and had a wonderful time! RNH were superstars performing in the Nativity. Thank you to all parents for your continued support. After a hard working term we all deserve a rest so we are ready for the challenges of 2016!

On behalf of everyone at Thornton, if you celebrate Christmas may we wish you a very Happy Christmas! It is a time to share with families and friends and we hope you have a happy holiday. Mr Barnsley, Deputy Head Teacher.





- Children are back to School on Monday 4th January 2016.
- School will be closed on Friday 15th January for a teacher day.
- <u>eSafety Parent Workshop</u>: Please join us in the School Hall on Friday 8th January at 9.00am. Refreshments will be provided.

Reception Nativity

After weeks of practising the big day was finally here. We were all excited and a little bit nervous. We really enjoyed dressing up for our Nativity and performing in front of everyone. All the children worked really hard to learn their lines, songs and actions. Thank you to Uear 1 and 2 for being an amazing choir, and our special narrators.













Treasure Island Trip

It sounds like all the classes had a brilliant time at the Old Rep!

"I really enjoyed the pantomime because we got to go to a real theatre and it was exciting!" Falak 3LC



- "I liked the chatty parrot." Hasnaat 2ST
- "I enjoyed listening to the songs and singing along." Alisha 2ST
- "I enjoyed the theatre trip because it had great acting and great use of light. It was an enjoyable experience and gave me a good understanding of how to act." Ruqayyah 5BH







Ho, Ho, Ho! Santa visited
Thornton today bearing
gifts for all the children!



Parent Pay will be starting at the end of January. Please do not use your passwords until further notice.



Children Back to School

Diary Dates 2016

Friday 15th January
Teacher Day: School Closed for Children

Well done to 5BH for achieving 100% attendance last week!



Well done to all children who achieved 100% attendance this term. Keep up the good work!

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Simmons Deputy Headteacher: Mr Barnsley Assistant Headteachers: Mrs Grace and Miss Rochester Thornton Primary School Ward End, Birmingham, B8 2LQ O121 327 O824 enquiry@thornton.bham.sch.uk